Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

February 3, 2010

Stoel Rives, LLP

Attn: Mark A. Norby

900 S.W. Fifth Avenue, Suite 2600
Portland, Oregon 97204

Reference: Application S-83948, Permit S-53567 — Application S-84183, Permit S-53690

The assignment from Weyerhaeuser Company, as successor by merger to Willamette Industries,
Inc. to Hampton Lumber Mills, Inc. has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources
Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original requests are enclosed. Receipt
numbers 99097 and 99109 covering the recording fees of $75 for each assignment are also
enclosed. '

' Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipts 99097 and 99109

cc: Watermaster 1
Weyerhaeuser Company
Hampton Lumber Mills, Inc.
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Hydrographics
File



